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Halloween Driving Safety Tips 
 

 
 
Halloween driving "tricks" to keep everyone safe: 

• Put the phone down!  

• Stay well below the posted speed limit. 

• Pay attention to what's happening on sidewalks and roadways. Watch for children 
darting across streets, especially between parked cars. 

• Do not assume children can see you or are paying attention. 

• Do not pass other vehicles that have stopped in the roadway. They could be 
dropping off children. 

Parents can help motorists, too: 

• Make sure drivers can see the children. Give them flashlights and glow sticks. 
Dress kids in bright, reflective clothing or use reflective tape on their costumes. 

• Use makeup, rather than masks, so children have a clear, unobstructed view of 
their surroundings. 

• Be sure children know how to cross a street -- look left, right and left again before 
crossing. 

• Accompany your children as they trick or treat.  

• Take advantage of Park City’s “Halloween on Main” from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 
PCPD officers will be assisting with traffic control and overall event safety.  

Additionally, the police department will have extra traffic officers assigned to DUI 
detection and enforcement on Halloween night.  
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